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An Illogic Location! 

To Whom it May Concern,  
It's so obvious that a project like this does not belong in the immediate area of 
residential communities! Many years ago they tried to build a Crematorium on this same 
site. That idea is just as absurd as this Lithium Storage Project. Human beings live 
nearby!!  
We have a very close elderly friend who lives on a cull-da-sack in the Concord Housing 
Tract just above where this Project is (proposed) to be built. Both she and many of the 
nearby neighbors had no idea that this project was to be built. It was a total surprise! Is 
there not a requirement that you (CA Energy Commission) need to notify effected 
residential communities? If it wasn't for a local Real Estate Agent that told us about it 
and subsequently, the Concord Community, none of us would know about it. I wonder 
how many other families don't realize what's going to be built nearby?  
This project belongs in an area like: Off CA 395 in the Hi-Desert or off the I-15 outside 
Baker or along that same highway toward Davis Dam.  
I have heard on the evening news, probably 3 times at least in the past year, about 
Lithium batteries catching fire on an airliner or on a truck carrying Lithium batteries. All it 
takes is 1 time.  
Please, for the sake of our communities here in Laguna Heights, seriously re-consider 
locating this Lithium Storage Project to a safer area away from residential housing.  
Respectfully,  
Donald & Julie Boyd 


